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Comment Response Document  
Regarding the Total Maximum Daily Load (TMDL) of Polychlorinated Biphenyls in 

Northeast River Tidal Fresh, Cecil County, Maryland 
 
The Maryland Department of the Environment (MDE) has conducted a public review of the 
proposed TMDL of PCBs for Northeast River Tidal Fresh.  The public comment period was 
open from February 25, 2009 through April 2, 2009. Due to technical corrections, the initially 
released document needed to be revised. An updated version of the document was re-published 
on February 27, 2009 and the public comment period was extended until April 2, 2009.  MDE 
received no written comments. 
 
 

 
 


